Guide for Cabin Hosted Dinner by your Rotary Club
Hosting club dinners in a cabin can be a charming and intimate way to bring members together for a shared meal and socializing. Here's a general outline of how you might go about using a cabin for club-hosted dinners:
1. Selecting the Cabin: Choose a cabin that is suitable for hosting dinners. Consider factors such as size (to accommodate your club members comfortably), location (accessible for all members), amenities (kitchen facilities, dining space, seating capacity), and ambiance (scenic surroundings, cozy atmosphere).
2. Reservation and Booking: Contact the Double JJ Ranch to inquire about availability, and rates. Make a reservation once you've found a suitable option.
3. Planning the Menu: Decide on the menu for the dinner. Consider dietary restrictions and vegetarian options for your guests. You may opt for a potluck-style dinner where each member contributes a dish, or you could arrange for catering or prepare the meal yourself if the cabin has a kitchen.
4. Decor and Ambiance: Enhance the ambiance of the cabin for the dinner event. You could decorate the space with themed decorations or simply add some cozy touches like candles, tablecloths, and centerpieces to create a warm and inviting atmosphere.
5. Setting Up: Arrive at the cabin ahead of time to set up the dining area. Arrange tables and chairs, set the table with dishes, utensils, and glassware, and prepare any food that needs to be cooked or heated.
6. Welcome and Introduction: As guests arrive, greet them warmly and provide a brief introduction to the evening's agenda. You might also take this opportunity to thank any members who helped with planning or preparation.
7. Dinner and Activities: Enjoy the meal together as a group. Depending on the preferences of your club, you may incorporate other activities into the evening, such as games, a presentation or discussion related to the club's interests, or simply socializing and getting to know one another better.
8. Cleanup: After the dinner concludes, ensure that the cabin is left in the same condition as you found it. Clean up any dishes, utensils, and decorations, dispose of trash properly, and tidy up the space so that it's ready for the next guests.

If your club is interested in hosting a dinner, please contact Kathy at the District Office:  616-935-9559
